MEMORANDUM





TO: 	REVIEWERS OF UDC METER AND DATA COMMUNICATION 	STANDARDS PLAN 





FROM:  PACIFIC GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY 		


	  SAN DIEGO GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY 


	  SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON COMPANY





DATE:	  JUNE 27, 1997





SUBJECT: 	METER AND DATA COMMUNICATION STANDARDS 


		PLAN


�





Attached is a draft of the UDC’s Meter and Data Communication Standards Plan. In this draft the UDC’s have attempted to address major topics in the unbundling of the subject services. 





	This is work in progress. Individual or group positions held by the UDC’s – both substantive policy and technical details - are subject to change and refinement until our final report is filed on July 25, 1997. As we receive input from various internal and external sources we will solidify this plan. Some of this input will be in written form the written comments may be sent us up to July 22, 1997. Please send those comments to: 





	Dave Geier (SDG&E) at DGeier@sdge.com 


	


	Tim Vahlstrom (PG&E) at TCV1@pge.com





	Ken Czarnecki (SCE) at czarnekj@sce.com 





	We will be holding a workshop on this material on July 8th, 1997  in San Francisco at the CPUC assembly room. 





The above parties welcome your comments on the attached document.  This document is being sent via e-mail to all attendees of the pre-workshop meeting and will be posted on the Direct Access Implementation Workshops web-site at: http://162.15.5.2/wk.group/dai. 








